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Taking Stock

In the afternoon we will welcome Sandy Simmerlink to share her amazing quilts and strategies
with us in her lecture — “Taking Stock”.

It’s important to not only do your best work, but to know how to strategically plan what
projects you will undertake in the future. In this lecture, Sandy will take participants on an
inspiring look at her quilting journey and what she has learned along the way. She will provide
insights, explain why “taking stock” of our situations is important, and she will encourage and
inspire participants as to how they can “take stock” of their quilting journey. Sandy’s
presentation will feature a slideshow of her work from when she began quilting to her present-
day projects. Photos of her entire quilts, as well as close-up photos of more detailed work will
be included.

Sandy is a four-time Canadian Quilter’s Association National Juried Show winner and has won
an award for “Best Hand Workmanship” at the World Quilt Competition in 2006. She has shown
her work in many different parts of the world, was a judge at the National Juried Show in
Saskatoon, has taught across Canada, and has appeared in numerous magazines throughout
her quilting career. You won’t want to miss this special, inspiring lecture.



